
Actions Taken in NFIRS

Every incident report must 

include at least one action 

taken, which is listed in the 

Basic Module. 

These actions taken should reflect what the 

entire department did at the scene.

These actions should be listed in order of 

significance- not necessarily in chronological order.

Q: Why do we not 

always use “Incident 

Command” as our 

Primary Action Taken?

A: Incident command is 

always presumed to be 

taking place. By varying 

what actions are taken at 

the scene, we can obtain 

more useful data for 

future analysis.

Incident command should 

be used as the primary 

action when the 

department does nothing 

else of significance.


